
February 15, 2012 
 
      The Walker Township Supervisors met on Wednesday, February 15, 2012 at the Walker Township Municipal 
Building for their monthly executive meeting. Martin Dreibelbis called the meeting to order at 8:30 a.m. Supervisors 
Casner and Wagner were present.  
VISITORS: None 
OLD BUSINESS: The Leroy Leach property in Mexico was discussed. Mr. Dreibelbis researched the property at the 
courthouse trying to locate the township right of way. An ordinance will need to be located in order to correctly 
identify the right of way measurements throughout the Township. 
The Supervisors will continue the bridge culvert inspection today. 
Red Rock Bridge was discussed. Mr. Dreibelbis will contact Bill with dates to meet with the Supervisors. 
The installation of the new heater was discussed. Since the colder weather is almost over, the heater will be installed 
later in the year. 
The Supervisors reviewed the State Fund Audit. 
NEW BUSINESS:  By motion of Tom Wagner, seconded by Steve Casner and carried it was resolved to hire Sue Prye 
to clean the restrooms at the park at a rate of $8.00 per hour. The hours will depend on the park usage but at the 
beginning of the season once a week but when games start twice a week will most likely be needed. This could change 
if the need arises. Also, if a tournament is scheduled, there will be an extra charge to the organizers for the cleaning of 
the restrooms. 
Mexico Park’s backfield was discussed. The Supervisors will meet at the park to review what needs to be done. 
The basketball half-court at the new park was discussed.  
 
Respectfully submitted,  

Nancy Baillie, Secretary 


